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May 11, 2020 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
We hope all is well with you and your families. We understand that times are not ideal, but are 
very appreciative of all the work you  have done helping your child(ren) with their E-Learning 
over the past weeks.  
 
Student supply pick-up and Chromebook turn-in dates have been set after Memorial Day. Please 
see the schedule below to come during the assigned time. Please bring Chromebooks, IPads, 
chargers, unreturned library books, or anything else that needs to be returned at this time. 
You will also be able to pick up your child's belongings. Parking will be in the back of the school, 
enter door 4, and everything will take place in the gym. Teachers will be at tables during their 
designated times and are excited to see their students! If you have children of varying grade levels, 
you’ll only have to come to one scheduled time to receive all belongings.    
  
Return School Supplies and Student Belongings Pick-Ups 
Tuesday, May 26th  
9:00-12:00: Kindergarten, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and Mrs. Kos 
1:00-4:00: 4th, 5th, 6th Grade, and Ms. Hull 
 
Wednesday, May 27th 
9:00-12:00: 4th, 5th, 6th Grade, and Ms. Hull 
1:00-4:00: Kindergarten, 1st, 2nd,  3rd, and Mrs. Kos 
 
Finally, kindergarten registration will be in the Butler Elementary office from 9:00-2:00 the week 
of July 20th and the week of July 27th. Please be sure to bring your child’s birth certificate and 
shot records with you.  We will not be doing a readiness assessment this year so you do not need 
to schedule a specific time to come into school. Please help us share this information. If you have 
any questions or concerns, don’t hesitate to contact us. 
  
Thank you for your support, 
  
Kim Clark, Principal              
Ryan Abbott, Assistant Principal 
 
 


